
2015
Vintage Report

Due to the warm weather in February, we had early bud break this year and, therefore, an early harvest. As is 

typical, we had three phases of harvest:

•	 First phase was the harvesting of Sparkling Pinot Noir beginning July 31 and ending August 7.

•	 Second phase was harvesting Sparkling Chardonnay from August 10 to August 17.

•	 Third phase of harvest was Still Pinot Noir from August 16 until September 12.

Our 2015 harvest yield was slightly less than the last five harvests. Uneven and cool temperatures led to an 

incredibly long period of flowering, which contributed to a decrease in cluster counts and smaller berries. It’s 

hard to judge the quality of the vintage, but when looking ahead of what we have, we are excited. At the 

end of the day, we love the way the wines are tasting. We got a nice range of flavours in the Pinot Noir and 

Chardonnay cuvees. And, on the still wine side, the colours are deep and saturated.
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Domaine Carneros
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